ST. ANNE'S CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL



Living and working as Jesus taught us

Headteacher: Mr L Anderson Marina Crescent, Huyton, Liverpool, Merseyside, L36 5XL (0151) 477-8260 stanne@knowsley.gov.uk www.stannesprimaryknowsley.co.uk

Dear Parents/Carers,

Thank you for your patience throughout the whole COVID-19 situation and especially for indicating that you wished for your child to return to school.

We are pleased to inform you that your child has been allocated a place in Key Worker Bubble 2 which will be based in the Nursery unit the member of staff will be Mrs Monaghan.

Please can you ensure that your child has:

- A disposable packed lunch (if they are not having a school packed lunch)
- Clean summer uniform if possible clean clothes must be worn every day
- A refillable water bottle

As our school has changed significantly since all our children were last with us there are a few rules that we need all of our school community to adhere to due to government regulations:

- Please stick to the timings for drop off and collection of your child/children
- Messages to the office should either be by email or phone
- Please can you adhere to the government guidelines of social distancing and use the markings on the ground while waiting outside gates/doors
- Please use the one way system that will be in operation on our premises (entering from the Marina Crescent entrance and exiting via Blacklow Brow).

Many thanks for your understanding at this testing time,

Yours sincerely,

LAnderson

Mr L Anderson















